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This report has been prepared by Roberts as an active member of CSMWG, but should not be taken as the official views of CSMWG.

Meeting held since CSPCWG2 meeting
CSMW16, 29-31 May 2006, in Monaco.
Work Programme and items of possible interest to CSPCWG
Up interest to the CSPCWG have been:

· Following work largely initiated by the CSPCWG, the S-52 Presentation Library has, or is being modified to symbolise AIS, ASLs, ESSAs, PELs, PSSAs, depth contour values, island and built up area names, wrecks and obstructions, tideway and DGPS, together with clarification of the portrayal of ‘unknown’ objects.  Many of these changes will be published in the next Maintenance Document as deferred amendments.
· Action on synchronised and sequential and lights has been deferred till the next meeting in May 2007.
Problems Encountered
As with other WGs, is it difficult to obtain experts on various topics and retain industry interest, which make up the bulk of the members of this WG.  Industry members have reducing significantly since this WG went into maintenance mode.
Any Other Items of Note
The CSMWG has appreciated the liaison made between it and the CSPCWG.
Conclusions and Recommended Actions
Continued liaison between related CHRIS WGs is essential as various charting standards and specifications are reviewed and developed.  Symbols that appear on both paper charts and SENCs, should at least be recognisable.
Justification and Impacts

Not applicable.

Action Required of CSPCWG

CSPCWG is invited to:
· Note this report.

· Continue to include the CSMWG in the CSPCWG Letters reviewing M-4. 
